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Advisory Neighborhood Commission 6A

Community Outreach Committee

Minutes for January 16, 2006
The Committee convened at 7:15 PM, at the Church of the Lord Jesus Christ of the Apostolic Faith annex, 1235 C St. NE.

Attending COC members: (quorum)

· Barbara Anderson

· Rose Williams

· Elizabeth Nelson (chair)
Absent COC members: 

· Marissa Irwin (hospitalized)Louis 

· Louis Barbash (death in family)

Community members present:

· Brit Wyckoff
I. 
Discussion of advertising copy

1. The new version of the larger ad for The Hill Rag was completed and will run in the February issue.

2. The ad for the Fagon Guide was completed.  We were able to get Stephanie Nixon's contact information substituted for Raphael Marshall's just before publication.  However, there wasn't sufficient time to redesign the ad to include the new Transportation Committee.
3. We have been in contact with Bruce Robey at The Voice of the Hill to discuss ad placement and redesign of the ad.  He has agreed to "preferred placement" of the ad within the part of the paper that covers ANC activities and upper right position (when possible).  Elizabeth will make a mock-up of the ad in a revised format (similar to The Rag) that will make better use of the space and accommodate information for the Transportation Committee.
II. 
Goals for 2006
Work was begun on developing a list of committee goals for 2006.  However, we did not feel it would be appropriate for us to attempt to could complete this task without input from all committee members.  This topic will be on our agenda for the next meeting of the COC, February 20.  Our draft list includes:

1. Recruitment of grant applicants / grant writing assistance / review of grant applications

2. Increasing public awareness, including press coverage, of ANC 6A activities, especially grant making activities.

3. Finalize advertising arrangements with The Voice of the Hill and update ad in The Hill Rag.

4. Improve and maintain the website.

5. Revise ANC 6A flyer to reflect election of new commissioner and changes/additions to the committees.
III.
Update on Website
The Committees page has been updated to reflect recent changes.  Contact information for Dea Varsovczky and a meeting schedule for her committee have not yet been provided.  Further changes to both the Committees and Calendar pages will be necessary when those matters have been settled.
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